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PATHS MODEL SCHOOL AWARD 

 
We were absolutely delighted to receive 

the PAThS Model School Award this 

month for our very good practice in 

supporting well-being and emotional 

literacy. 

Our children take part in many PAThS 

activities including Pupil of the Day and 

weekly Star Pupil Awards. 

 

DIGITAL SCHOOLS AWARD 

 
We are over the moon to be chosen to 

receive a Digital Schools Award for our 

excellent work in teaching and promoting 

Digital Learning across our school. 

A special shout out to our pupil Digital 

Leaders who showed off their skills and 

confidence during our accreditation 

meeting! 

READING SCHOOLS AWARD 

 
This year we have been improving our approaches to reading across our school 

including – our new Big Cat and Big Cat online resources, our school & class libraries 

and digital libraries, our community library partnership & memberships, our new 

Reading Skills in all classes and our Marvellous Reading challenges and activities. 

We are going to be applying for a Silver Reading Schools Award this year and are 

keeping our fingers crossed that we are successful!   

We will let you know how we get on!  

 

 
 

Thank you to Byrne House Leaders for organising an amazing World Book Week for 

us all to enjoy! Everyone will be taking part in many fun activities including  

The Masked Reader & The Golden Ticket Challenge.   

 

The children can dress up as a character from a book, wear PJs or own clothes 

if they wish on Thursday 3rd March to celebrate World Book Day! 

 



PTA VALENTINE DISCO 

 
A big thank you to our PTA for organising 

a wonderful Valentine Disco for the 

children to enjoy! 

 

A special mention to our very own DJ 

Disco Dave who made sure that all the 

children had a good boogy on the day! 

 

PTA EASTER TREAT 

 
Our PTA are kindly organising a yummy 

Easter treat for all the children – they 

will get these before we stop for the 

Easter holidays! 

 

Thanks to our PTA for their ongoing 

support and care given to our wee school 

and our weans! 

REPORTING TO PARENTS 

 
Parents/carers will be issued with the 

children’s annual reports on  

THURSDAY 31ST MARCH 

These will be put into children’s bags. 

Please let us know if you do not receive 

the report. 

There will be a chance for parents to 

speak with teachers after the Easter 

break if they wish to do so. 

COLLECTING CHILDREN AT 3PM 

 
 

If you are running late at 3pm or wish 

someone else to collect your child, please 

can you phone the school office? 

Children will not be able to go home with 

another adult unless parents have 

informed the school office in advance. 

Thanks for your cooperation and support. 

GLENCOATS & ST FERGUS 

PARTNERSHIP WORKING 

 
We are delighted to be working with St 

Fergus Primary for some different 

projects this year! Our young people will 

be invovled in planning & organising 

events that will involve our 

parents/carers and wider community. 

Primary 6/7 will be lead an Anti-

Sectarian football event and P4/5 will be 

working on developing their health & 

wellbeing through Outdoor Learning. 

We will share more info soon! 

 P7 PARENT MEMO 

 
P7 Hoodies have been ordered – these 

should arrive before Easter holidays! 

 

Please remember that the P7 residential 

trip has to be paid by beginning April – 

let us know if you need any help with this. 

 

We are confident that we will be able to 

go ahead with a P7 Prom this year – 

yipee! Our proposed date for the prom is 

Friday 17th June – more info to follow! 

 

 


